
Year 6 have been researching the growth of different objects and lives we can find 

across the world, from technology to plants.  

They have been discussing how we as a human race can work towards a more 

sustainable future, and made posters to represent what they have learned. 

These posters will be entered into a national competition with the opportunity to win 

some exciting prizes! 

We hope you enjoy the hard work the children of Year 6 have completed for their 

Science Week. 




